

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER Q2 2024

DONATE



Get ready to step back in time to the glamorous era of Palm Springs with our Vintage Style Theme Night. Dust off your vibrant attire from the 50s and 60s for a night filled with entertainment, auction, entertainment, delicious food, drinks, and more! Your participation on November 9th (Saturday) from 6 pm until 10 pm at the Palm Springs Surf Club will help families of local hospitalized and comprehensive care patients needing a place to stay while undergoing treatment. Let's celebrate together while making a difference in the Coachella Valley for those in need for the past 21 years!



Thank You Galleri Classic

We're thrilled to extend a resounding round of applause to the entire Galleri Classic team for their outstanding success of their 2nd annual golf tournament. The event not only showcased sporting excellence but also made a significant impact on our local community by benefiting several charities, including the Hanson House Foundation.

Their dedication to supporting these important causes is truly commendable, and we are immensely grateful for their continued support. The flawless organization and execution of the tournament are a testament to their hard work and commitment to making a positive difference in the lives of others. Thank you for your unwavering dedication to consistently going above and beyond to make our community better.



Papa Headz Donates Year-Long

We're honored Papa Headz has expanded their support for the Hanson House Foundation through December 31, 2024. A percentage of all hamburgers and specialty fries purchased from their food truck or catering services will be donated when the customers mention Hanson House. Visit them at the Palm Springs VillageFest (Thursday), Desert Hot Springs on Pierson (Friday) and other local pop-up events.



20 Years of Volunteer Service

We are thrilled to celebrate a remarkable individual among us: Ann Kepcke, whose dedication to the Hanson House Foundation has touched countless lives over the past two decades. Ann achieved a significant milestone celebrating her 20th anniversary as a volunteer with us. Ann's commitment, passion, and tireless efforts have been nothing short of extraordinary. Her dedication has been instrumental in

within our community and has inspired us all throughout the years!

As we reflect on the past 20 years, we are honored and privileged to have Ann as a cherished member of our family. Her contributions have left an indelible mark on the Hanson House Foundation, and for that, we cannot thank her enough. Please join us in extending our heartfelt congratulations and gratitude to Ann. Here's to many more years of collaboration, kindness, and making a difference together with Ann!



Appreciation from Our Guests

- Lebzelter Family Earlier this year my sister, daughters and I spend time in your casita. It was so helpful to be able to stay so near my father who was in the ICU.
 We were able to be by his side until his death.
- Kathy S. We feel so blessed to have stayed here at the Hanson House. With surgery for my 80-year-old husband and us being from Minnesota things were very troubling. You were the one constant we had I will forever be grateful.
- Nancy M. –This was a fantastic experience in every way. Everyone was so friendly, welcoming, and helpful. Made a traumatic experience 100% better because of this wonderful hospitality. The people were so nice. Thank you!
- Abel O. Keep doing what you are doing, you guys are angels. Prayers for all of you to keep up the generosity.
- Mihi S. Everyone was lovely in this trying time for our family. Thank you so much for the wonderful hospitality.